(Henry & Fisher letters .
Coll. of Physicians, Phila.) CU5417/5./’3 e

(typewritten) FROM TFE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD,

Jan, 9th, 10,
Dear Fisher:

Enclosed please find checue for 5 dollars. I wish 1 could
look in upon you and see the beautiful new library; 1 read the account of
the proceédings with great interest. How satisfactory it is that Dr,
Mitchell should have lived to be present at the opening! I wish they
had @ 5. Weir Mitchell in London to stir them up for a new building at the

Reil. S,

Please do not forget about a copy of Stoekton Hough's Incunabula, if
you see one offered for sale buy it for me please.

With kind remembrances to all your staff,

Sineerely yours,

W Osler
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